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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 Wow…  what a week.  It has been such a fantastic week and there have 
been so many highlights.  Firstly a few thank yous - Thank you to                      
Mr & Mrs Hird, for their ongoing generosity to the school and the               
children here – the inflatable assault course on Thursday was so popular 
and the children loved it.  Thank you to the staff for really going the            
extra mile this week.  Thank you to Mrs Steele for timetabling the entire 
week, to ensure all children took part in every activity.  Thank you to                      
Miss Goldsworthy for organising so many things and keeping ‘the ship’             
running smoothly (we’d be lost without her) and thank you to YOU the 
parents.   Things like the medals and the visiting sports people are all paid 
for with money raised by yourselves at school discos, summer fayres etc 
– so a massive thank you for your continued generosity and support.    

Wednesday’s sports day was a cracker too…  I honestly lost count of all 
of the smiling faces – it was great to see the children having fun, as well 
as a nice little competitive edge too.  So, all in all – a great sports week 
was had by all.   

 

 

Thank you all again – and I hope you have a great weekend.  

 

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – mumble 

 

Definition 1  — to speak low and in a way that is            

not easy to understand; mutter. 

Definition 2  — to say in a low voice that is            

not clear. 

 

She mumbled her answers 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Hunter, Mille, George 

Y2: Kalani, Thomas, Florence 

Y3: All of year 3 

Y4: Anna C, Jowen, Anna B 

Y5: Olivia, Frankie, Ellie 

Y6: Harleigh, Dylan, Jensen 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

 

 

 Monday 14th July—Y6 production @ 

1.30pm & 6pm (see details on seesaw) 

 Thursday 17th July—Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 Friday 18th July—last day of term  

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July—inset 

days 

 Thursday 24th July—start of summer             

holidays 
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Lanner Village Show is coming up in July. It takes 

place here in school and we would love to see as 

many people coming along to support it as possible 

– there are plenty of amazing exhibits to look at and 

delicious cake to eat!! If you would like to take part, 

there are lots of classes for children and adults so 

whatever your interests there should be something 

for you –   Cooking, Growing, Art and more. Just take 

a look at the Schedule and get creating   



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘Sportive’  

Means ‘Sports’ in                 

French

 


